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No Vaccine Order Pick Up – Week of June 15th 
 

Attention:  Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Long-Term Care Facilities, Rest & Retirement Homes, 
Walk-in Clinics, Hospitals, Infection Control Practitioners, Occupational Health 
Practitioners, Correctional Facilities   

Date:  May 28, 2015 
 

 

As you are aware, the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit has made changes to the vaccine 
ordering and pick up processes to ensure accurate and timely packaging of all vaccines across 
Simcoe and Muskoka.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your 
cooperation during this time. 
 
Due to the transition from our current inventory system to the new Provincial System (Panorama), 
vaccine orders will not be available for pick up the week of June 15, 2015.  
 
Please ensure vaccine orders being placed on Tuesday June 2, 2015 will cover your needs 
until your next pick up on Tuesday June 23, 2015.  Orders will be ready for pick up on Tuesday 
June 9, 2015.   
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


